
NELA BROADCAST CONSULTANTS, LLC 
6019 New Natchitoches Rd 

West Monroe, La 71291 

318-348-0153 

 

 

Friday, September 10, 2010 

 

Re: KWMS-LP FLASHCUT APPLICATION – Tower Discrepancy 

File number:  BDFCDTL-20100812ABE 

Facility ID: 131349 

 

KWMS-LP is an existing licensed facility that is currently authorized to transmit on 

channel 17.  KWMS-LP has applied for a Construction Permit for building a digital 

facility on the same frequency KWMS-LP is already authorized on.  KWMS-LP is 

currently transmitting it’s fully allocated power requirement and is in compliance with 

FCC regulations. 

 

An error was made on FCC form 346 Section 3 questions 6,7, and 8 and have been 

corrected with the amended application. 

 

Please contact me for more information. 

 

Joseph Holland 

NELA Broadcast Consultants, LLC  


